22 February 2023

House Committee on Emergency Management, General Government, and Veterans

Re: House Bill 2426

Dear Chair Representative Grayber, Vice-Chairs Representatives Lewis and Tran, and members of the
Committee;

I am in favor of HB 2426 and urge the Committee to pass this legislation on.

Originally this law was passed to protect jobs. With the current job situation that justification doesn’t
seem to hold water anymore.

Even though this idea failed at the ballot box last year, or the year before, it’s time has come.
There are no good arguments to prohibit Oregonian from pumping their own gas.

I urge you to pass this legislation.

Sincerely,

Richard Wisner




